
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

 

 Please take notice that on Wednesday May 22, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. in the  

 

Warren County Board of County Commissioners Meeting Room, at the Wayne Dumont Jr.  

 

County Administration Building, 165 County Road 519, Belvidere, New Jersey, the Warren  

 

County Board of County Commissioners will hold a public hearing to receive comments on  

 

proposed revisions to the “Warren County Development Review Regulations”.   

 

The proposed Development Regulations may be reviewed in the office of the Warren County 

Planning Department in the Wayne Dumont Jr. County Administration Building, 165 CR  

519 Belvidere, NJ or online at   
 

https://www.warrencountynj.gov/home/showdocument?id=8546&t=638506674193406633 

 

Written comments may also be submitted to the Warren County Planning Department, 165 

County Road 519, South, Belvidere, NJ  07823-1949, or via email at 

planningdept@co.warren.nj.us  prior to May 22, 2024. 

Formal action may be taken by the Board of County Commissioners at this meeting. In order to 

assure full public participation it is the policy of the County to provide reasonable accommodations 

for individuals with disabilities upon request in advance of the meeting.  
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